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February 19th, 2019  

Dear Families,  

Our students and their families have been invited to cheer on the St. Thomas Varsity 

Women’s hockey team at their next PLAY OFF game.  This game begins the second 

round of the Atlantic University Sports Finals.   The date and time of the game are 

Saturday, February 23rd at 7:00 pm.  

Mike Eagles, the athletic director, will be providing free tickets to our students and 

their siblings who are interested in attending the game.  Each parent can receive a 

ticket for $3 at the box office when they present the student ticket.   If you and your 

child are interested in attending this event please fill out the form below and return 

it to the school by Thursday, February 21st.  The free student tickets will be sent 

home with your child Friday, February 22nd.   

Sincerely,  

Jennifer Ward  

 

I would like tickets to the 

STU hockey game: 

Parent’s Name ___________________________  

Student’s Name: _____________________ Classroom Teacher: ____________________ 

Total number of student tickets required: _________________________ 

 
 
 


